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Making 
Learning 

Memorable 

Another term down and one more to go! 

We have been really pleased with what we have achieved this term. We have had 
very successful trips across several years groups over the next few pages you will 
see some great photos of these trips. The children all  had fun and behaved 
themselves too!

We are holding our HAF holiday club again this Easter and are looking forward to 
seeing the children who have booked places. 

After Easter we are looking forward to hosting more parental engagement events 
where you have the opportunity to come into school to join your child in a lesson 
and find out a little more about the way the children learn. More details on this will 
follow when we return to school. We look forward to seeing lots of you there. 

As you all know, the school was inspected by Ofsted on Tuesday 19th and 
Wednesday 20th March.  We now await the official report which we expect to be 
released in the summer term. We are pleased with how the visit went and proud of 
all we have achieved as a school over many years. 

I wish you all a lovely Easter break and look forward to seeing everyone  in 
the Summer term. Term starts on Wednesday 17th April.

Mr Erskine and Mr Smee

A message from Mr Erskine and Mr Smee
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Reception had a visit from a tractor

Year 2 visited Masjid Ghousia Mosque

Year 1 had a special visitor, a dinosaur!

Year 3 Ancient Egyptian Experience Day
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Year 5 visited Peterborough Cathedral 

Year 6 visited Gladstone Community centre to visit Author Jess French 

Year 4 visited Woburn Safari Park
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Sporting Achievement:

A  group of children in 
Year 6 took part in a 
Netball tournament at 
Arthur Mellows Village 
College.

One of the members of 
the  team  said:
"We played six matches 
and came 4th overall out 
of 15 teams. I think we 
played well as a team but 
some teams were harder 
to defend than others."

What a great 
achievement, well done.

Team Leaders:
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Trips/ Events

Year 6 Alton Towers residential: 
13th-14th June

Year 4 Sheringham residential: 
8th-9th May    

Please be aware both residential trips are now full.                                               

Year 1- Sacrewell farm:  
23rd April- Broadway/Pixar

        24th April- Hollywood/Universal

Year 3 - Creswell Crag:
Rashford and Attenborough- Wednesday 15th May

Angelou and Cavell- Thursday 16th May 

Year 5 Tudor Experience day- Wednesday 24th April

Year 6 -London trip
Thursday 23rd May

A reminder to please make sure you have paid any 
outstanding balances for trips on the MCAS app.



Term Dates
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We wish you all a lovely Easter break and look 
forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 17th 

April 2024. 
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